Kirklees Council Dignity in Care Campaign
Kirklees Council Adult Services and NHS Kirklees have joined forces to launch a poster campaign in April which will promote dignity in care. 

Both Kirklees Council and NHS Kirklees believe that dignity of care is a priority for their organisations.

Involving people who use services and carers is an important step in furthering the aim of ensuring dignity of care in health and social care and the new poster campaign highlights the need to treat older people with respect.

The posters show older local people who receive services and demonstrate how they have rich life experiences and should not just be seen as people of a certain age who need health and social care support.  The posters also use direct quotes about what they expect from health and social care services.

Tackling negative attitudes towards older people is a major focus for Kirklees Council and NHS Kirklees. Both organisations have carried out dignity audits, often led by older people asking the questions, in order to raise standards in hospitals and care homes.

